8633 W. Laurel Lane										  Peoria, AZ 85345
Martha G                      										                  TJ Maxx                                   										 7655 West Bell Road										                          Peoria, AZ 85382
Ms. Kim Huscle,
I am writing this letter to thank you for giving me to opportunity to let me do my internship with you at TJ Maxx.
During my internship I have learned that being confident is a big role in not just mine but everyone’s life. Ever since I was little I never had confidence in myself but now since I work hard I need to appreciate my work. When teaching the new associates how to recover and where to put things in the store I need to have confidence and believe I can do it, so they can feel the same way.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As TJ Maxx being my first job, I think you’re the best manager! I have learned a lot from working at TJ Maxx and this will help me in my future.

Thank you,

Brittany Gamber
